From:

Buerkle, Ann Marie <ABuerkle@cpsc.gov> on behalf of Buerkle, Ann Marie

Sent:

Tuesday, July 18, 2017 8:33 AM

To:

Greg Wischstadt

Subject:

RE: PGMA meeting

Greg, thanks for the good news and report re the technical meeting. I am going to forward you a letter that Commissioner Robinson wants to send out. I am attempting to discourage her and having leadership do as well but given that you are sending the retailers a letter, you should be aware of this.

I will send it in a separate e-mail.

Please let me know your thoughts. I will share with Ed as well.

Ann Marie

Ann Marie Buerkle Acting Chairman U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 4330 East West Highway Bethesda, Maryland 20814